
  

 

Leomac Projects 
To whom it may concern 

          30th of July 2024 

RE: Reference letter for Leomac Projects 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to highly recommend Leomac Projects Company based on my extensive experience working with them. Leomac 
completed major painting work at my house in Bel Aire, Somerset West, maintenance at my apartment in Sea Point and also 
handled maintenance construction at my factory. Additionally, they have been involved in on-site work for some of my 
corporate clients, including Kia Motors and Rainbow Chickens. 
 
Leomac Projects consistently demonstrated professionalism, exceptional workmanship, and effective problem-solving skills 
throughout all our projects. Their commitment to quality and attention to detail set them apart. 
 
What truly impressed me was their timeliness and excellent communication. Nathan and his team consistently met deadlines 
and kept me informed at every stage of the projects. When challenges arose, Nathan proactively found solutions, ensuring 
smooth progress and successful outcomes. 
 
In summary, I wholeheartedly recommend Leomac Projects Company for any construction endeavors. Their expertise, reliability, 
and collaborative approach make them an invaluable asset to any team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phil Conradie 

 

 

Milliken Industries Pty Ltd 

Managing Director 

 
 
 
  


